
What difference will the Leading Parent  

Partnership Award make at Old Park School?  

Working towards the LPPA will enhance links between 
home and school. This is important to us as we know that 
when positive relationships are built, children’s learning 
improves.  

 

What can families do to help Old Park achieve the 
award? 

• Read all newsletters and publicity we send out.  

• Come along to events we organise if you are able to.  

• Complete any questionnaires or feedback forms we 
send out as honestly as you can.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 
your continued support with your child’s education.  

We look forward to working with you more closely.  

 

Mrs Claire Urso Deputy Headteacher 
(Pastoral and  Wellbeing) 

Mrs Leanne Powis-Hedley 
Family Support Lead 

Miss J Colbourne Headteacher 

Old Park School - 
Leading Parent 

Partnership Award 
(LPPA) 

 

What is the Leading Parent Partnership 
Award? 

The LPPA is a nationally recognised award 
achieved by schools who work very closely 
with the families of their pupils. The 
assessment is made by an external advisor.  

 

What do you have to do to achieve the 
award? 

Schools have to work towards meeting nine 
different objectives and building up lots of 
evidence to support them before they can 
achieve the award. (see overleaf for details).  
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The school demonstrates a  
commitment to work towards the 

Leading Parent Partnership 

Award.  

The school summarises its  
achievements against the LPPA  
Objectives and outlines its future 

plans.  

The school holds and actively promotes 
enrichment opportunities or events for joint 

parents and child participation. 

The school makes and implements 
effective plans to achieve and  
maintain the Leading Parent  

Partnership Award.  

The school is a welcoming and 
friendly place for parents. 

The school provides good induction 
for all new parents. 

The school promotes the awareness 
and participation of all groups of  

parents in supporting their children’s 

learning and developing their own.   
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The school holds and actively promotes  
enrichment opportunities or events for joint 

parents and child participation.  

The school provides parents with 
relevant and user-friendly guidance 

and information to help them  

support their child’s learning.  

The school is a welcoming and 
friendly place for parents.  

The school provides good induction 
for all new parents.  

The school provides good  
support for all parents as their 
children move through or leave 

the school. 

The school produces and implements parent 
friendly policies to establish  

effective home school-links and improve 

pupils attendance, punctuality,  
behaviour and progress and positive 

participation in school.   


